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S g 2 UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT O THE INTERIOR
OFFICE OF QiL AND GAS
WASHINGTON 25 D C

March 15, 1962

*DOI Waiver Letter In ERU File*
Pr., Otto K. Guthe

Director of Research and Raports

Central Intelligence Agency

2‘30 ‘- .tm’ .'c'o

Washingtdn, B, C.

Dear Dr. Gutha: ‘

The Mat{onsl Petrolewm Coumcil Oounitcce' on Impact of 01l Exports
from the Soviet Bloc gratefully acknowledges the sssistance youf
Agency has given us ia the preparation of our report. Usa of the
data supplied to our Working Oroup by your competent staff will
enhance the value of the NPO Committee report to the U, 8. Govern-
ment. Without this expert assistance, the NPC Committee would have
been handicapped {n compiling & report in the desired detail.

Sincerely yours,

Jerome J. O'Briem
Chairman, NPC Committee on
Impict of 0il Exports from
the Sovi~t Bloc
and
Director, 0ffice of O1il and Gas
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